Jenkins, Jessica

From: Laura Jensen < jensen_jensen48@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 3:13 PM

To: City Clerk's Office

Subject: Sale of Land to Puyallup School District

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Regarding sale of land to Puyallup School District, I urge the city council to disapprove this action. I feel a special fondness for Puyallup because I was born in Tacoma and the Washington State Fair has meant so much throughout my life - I do not live in Puyallup and do not personally know this property. I thank the Puyallup Representatives.

I agree with Comments at the February 9, 2021, meeting that this property should be safeguarded. Also that it is regrettable that the public only learns of this at a late date.

If land no longer necessary is to be returned to the Puyallup Tribe as stated by the Deputy Mayor, this should be. A wooded area should be preserved as a natural area. Students who are middle school age are old enough to know about the ecology. They can know that a wooded area should be preserved, even though they cannot vote yet. Why plan to take away a wooded area in their name?

Again, I urge the Tacoma City Council to disapprove this action. Truly, Laura Jensen

Sent from Mail for Windows 10